
 

April 13, 2015 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Steve Brunk, Chairperson 

House Committee on Federal and State Affairs 

Statehouse, Room 285-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Brunk: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2407 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2407 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2407 would provide for public-private agreements concerning state infrastructure 

projects as specified in the bill.   

 

 According to the Adjutant General’s Department and the Department of Administration, 

enactment of HB 2407 would have no fiscal effect.  The Kansas Department of Transportation 

(KDOT) states the fiscal effect resulting from the passage of HB 2407 would depend on terms 

and conditions negotiated in the project agreement.  Until given an opportunity to operate under 

the provisions of HB 2407, KDOT is unable to estimate a precise fiscal effect at this time.  Any 

fiscal effect associated with HB 2407 is not reflected in The FY 2016 Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 
 

 

cc: Ben Cleeves, Transportation 

 Kelly Oliver, Board of Regents 

 Jackie Aubert, Children & Families 

 Kim Torrey, Highway Patrol 

 Cheri Froetschner, Adjutant General’s Office 

 Colleen Becker, Department of Administration  


